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Carolyn Donovan <cdonovan@woodlandsinterfaith.org> Mon, Apr 6, 2020 at 10:42 AM
To: "nhca.north.houston@gmail.com" <nhca.north.houston@gmail.com>

Dear Ying,

Thank you for your gift to Interfaith during such a critical time for our community. Typically, Interfaith’s team serves
approximately 700 individuals and families with items from our food pantry and/or crisis assistance on a monthly
basis. During March 2020, we served an additional 600 families as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic.

We are overwhelmed with gratitude by the outpouring of support for our most vulnerable neighbors in need. We truly
appreciate you entrusting Interfaith with your contribution, advancing our mission to build a more loving and caring
community through service. Together, we will emerge on the other side of this difficult situation, made stronger
through the generosity of each other.

Sending my best wishes for peace and continued good health to you and yours.

Take care,

Carolyn

Carolyn Donovan

Director of Development
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